
Another year has come and gone. Can’t believe that the 10 year anniversary of the ECI is upon 
us.  It seems just like yesterday I was triple bogeying the 16 hole and looking at my first ECI go 
down the drain. Oh wait I have done that 3 straight years. But a new year and new expectations.  
This year has been filled with joy and excitement. I have a new job at a great university.   It has 
made me want to go to work every day.  Also if you see the talent of female athletes I have here 
you would want to work here yourself (sounds perverted but wait for the pictures I show you). I 
have been very busy the past few months traveling with basketball so the golf game is not that 
sharp.  I have started to play a bit more over the past few weeks and hoping that I peak at the 
right time.  The ECI is the official start of tournament season.  I plan on qualifying for the US Pub 
Links, US Amateur and The Georgia Open.  As always it will be great to see everybody this year, 
especially for 2 days.  I can’t wait and will see everybody on Saturday afternoon. 

 

Ken Tessier  

Alum Class 02’ 

 

P.S. – Marc sent me a text message tonight. I just realized that this year is the 14th ECI, and not 
the 10th. Oops, hehehehehehehehe! 


